CollegeNet - 25LIVE

Scheduling System

Scheduling for general pool classrooms and event spaces through
Scheduling & Event Services is temporarily closed for transition to the
new system and will reopen at 8:30am on June 3, 2024.

The Homewood Campus is currently in the process of transitioning to CollegeNET’s 25Live
scheduling platform. To facilitate this changeover, we are in a brief scheduling pause for both
centralized spaces through Scheduling & Event Services and for general pool classrooms
scheduled through the Registrar’s Office.

Centralized scheduling will reopen on June 3™ for the 2024-2025 academic year for event
spaces. General pool classrooms will open for fall scheduling on August 5, 2024 once academic
courses are finalized. General pool classrooms for the spring semester will open on December
16, 2024 once spring academic courses are finalized.

On June 3, departments will be able to submit online space requests at any campus location
through one system. The new system is JHED authenticated so faculty/staff/students will need
to login and authenticate initially before being able to request a space.

Instructions and link to the new site will be uploaded along with virtual training sessions offered
in June and July. Any questions can be directed to the Scheduling & Event Services Office at
homewoodscheduleevents@jhu.edu or by calling 410-516-8209 M-F.

For more information on the transition, see the HUB article.
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